
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:  BOARD OF HEALTH MEMBERS 
 
FROM: FARGO CASS PUBLIC HEALTH 
 
DATE: MAY 17, 2022 
 

 
The May 26, 2022 Board of Health Budget meeting has been cancelled due to the 
budget having to be filed early because of staff retirement. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held August 19, 2022 in the Commission 
Chambers. 
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